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July 21, 2006 
 
 
City Hall 
200 E. Wells Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
Attn: City of Milwaukee Common Council 
 
Re:  Columbia St. Mary’s - Prospect Medical Commons Project 
 Detailed Plan Development - Request for Minor Modification 
 
 
 
 
Dear City of Milwaukee Common Council: 
 
On behalf of Columbia St. Mary’s, HOK is pleased to resubmit project documentation related to the above-
referenced project to obtain final approval of our building-mounted signage, wayfinding and graphics plans.   
 
Our building-mounted signage plans have been carefully coordinated with the generic plans approved previously, 
DCD staff, elected officials, and other interested parties.   The color-rendered plans submitted herewith indicate 
all of the building mounted signs that are proposed for the Prospect Medical Commons project. 
 
Since Whole Foods desires to open the store on September 20, 2006, we are hoping that this submission meets 
with swift approval, so that their signs can be installed in time for the grand opening.  
 
Should there be any questions about this request, feel free to call at any time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Hellmuth, Obata + Kassabaum 
 

 
William W. Palmer, ASLA 
Group Vice President 
 
 
cc:  P. Westrick, C. Smocke,  File 


